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March 26, 1985 \

Ms. Luanne Hisel
State of New Mexico
Energy and Minerals Department
0i1 Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410
Ref: #1 Federal 33-29
29-25N-11W

Dear Ms. Hisel:

We are in receipt of your letter dated March 3, 1985 regarding the above
referenced well and the completion report for same. I've researched the
file and am sending you a copy of the forms that have been filed with
the State of New Mexico.

If you have any further questions, please call me at (213) 491-6992
direct.

Very truly yours,

Y 0. WhZwrr

W. A. Whitmire
WAW:mv
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